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Dear I

2016-17 FOI 0012

Thank you for your request for information which has been considered under the terms of the
Freedom of Information Act 2000.

In your email you asked the following:

This request relates to UK Legislation, specifically TM44 Air Conditioning Inspections.

Q. Are you responsible for any buildings with more than 12kw of air conditioning present?

Q. Who is the responsible person for ensuring that your buildings are inspected and reports lodged,
please provide the name, address, and telephone number of the responsible person.

Q. If your TM44 Air Conditioning Inspection Certificates are in place, what is their expiry date?

Q. What was the order value of the works placed with the Company who undertook the work?

Q. How many Certificates were produced?

Q. Was the TM44 Inspector independent as required under the Regulations?

Q. Name the Inspector Organisation.

The Boundary Commission for England (BCE) is an independent non-departmental public body
sponsored by the Cabinet Office. As a consequence all the BCE’s Estate & Facilities
Management are dealt with by the Cabinet Office. We do not hold any of the information you
have requested. If you wish to pursue your request for information further, can you please
redirect your request to the Cabinet Office FOI team at the following email address: foi-
team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

If you have any queries about the content of this reply please contact me direct, quoting the
above reference number on any communication.

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may
wish to ask for an internal review. The BCE has a reciprocal arrangement with the Boundary
Commission for Wales and in this case you should write to:

The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for Wales,
Ground Floor,

Fitzalan Court,

Cardiff,

CF24 0BL

Email: bcomm.wales@wales.gsi.gov.uk

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information
Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure
provided by the BCE. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Boundary Commission for England t 0207276 1102

35 Great Smith Street e chris.wilcox@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
London w  www.bce2018.org.uk

SW1P 3BQ 5 www.facebook.com/bcommengland/

@BCE2018
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The Office of the Information Commissioner,
Wycliffe House,

Water Lane,

Wilmslow,

Cheshire,

SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Chris Wilcox,

Information Manager





